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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sir or Madam
I would like to say that my wife and I are vehemently opposed to the NE Thatcham
development for all the reasons
already stated by many other residents in the Bucklebury area.
Roads,Transport,Schools, Doctors, Light pollution, etc etc.Destruction of habitat and
wildlife.

Also there has been a lot of work to save Thatcham from more flooding. This development
on the hill  would help East Thatchm
turn into a floodplain with heavy rain so Trees are the best bet for this site.to help avoid
any flooding in the future

The maximum development should be kept to 10 and they would need to be fitted with
solar panels and a Heat pump as standard

So this ridiculous proposal should not proceed.

Yours faithfully 

Alan and Ann Evans

  




